
Whaplode Church of England Primary School 

SWIMMING POOL COMMITTEE 

 
 

Mill Lane, Whaplode, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE12 6TS 

Phone/Fax: 01406 370447                     Registered Charity 1056670 

 

Swimming Pool Committee AGM -   Tuesday 8th November 

6.15pm At Whaplode Church – Meet at the Bell Tower Door 

Everyone Welcome 

We are always looking for new members. This is a small, friendly committee that meets about 5 

times per school year, with the aim of raising funds for and maintaining the swimming pool. 

If you would like to join us please contact the school office.  

CHAIRS REPORT October 2022 

I find it hard to believe we are a year on from when I last sent out this report, time goes by so 

quickly. 

The swimming pool committee have been busy fundraising and as many of you know we were lucky 

enough to win first place in the Tesco Community Grant.  This money will go towards the new roof 

we are hoping to get in summer 2023. We had a new floor laid around the pool over the summer 

holidays and we are hoping to re plaster the walls and paint the floor once the weather warms up. 

We could not achieve any of the refurbishments without the continued support of all the parents 

and carers and as always we cannot thank you enough.   

After what seemed like a lifetime we held our Summer Fair on one of the hottest days of the year, 

but that did not stop you coming and having fun with us all. Thank you for supporting us and raising 

an amazing amount of money, a record amount for any of the fairs I have been involved in.  

We are busy thinking of fun activities for 2023 and of looking forward to our Christmas Fair – date to 

be arranged. 

I  would like to thank the swimming teacher, Mrs Rous and the rescuers for all their hard work, 

without them our children would not be able enjoy our pool.   

For the swimming pool to remain it requires not only money but the hard work of the committee. I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved with us over the last year and for all 

their help, I hope that you will all continue to support us.  

 

Lorraine Booth  

Chair  

 

  


